
Norann Reconstruction 

You’re Invited! 
 

You're invited to the Norann Reconstruction Virtual Open House! Join us at this virtual public 
meeting to learn more about the project and provide comments to the project team.  

 
Tuesday, August 24, 2021 

5-6:30pm 
 

How to Join: 
Link: bit.ly/3ioqgUk 

Call-In: (833) 452-0188 
Conference ID: 805 413 858# 

 
You do not need a Microsoft Teams account to participate. Click the link at the time of the 

event to join virtually, view the presentation, and ask questions in the Q&A box. You can also 
participate by phone at the number listed above. 

  
If you have questions or need assistance to participate, please contact: 

Holly Spoth-Torres, Public Involvement 
(907) 223-0136 

 
VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE 
 

Project Background: 

The Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & Engineering Department (MOA PM&E) is 
planning to upgrade the following Norann Subdivision roadways:  
W. 57th Avenue, W. 58th Avenue and a portion of Cope Street (see Project Area map below). 
Improvements may include: 
 

• New road foundation 
• New asphalt pavement 
• New curb & gutter 
• New storm drain system 
• New street lighting 

 
MOA PM&E has contracted with CRW Engineering to evaluate alternatives to improve the 
roadways and provide recommendations in a Design Study Memorandum (DSM). The project is 
only funded through the DSM phase. No funding for construction has been received at this 
time. 

 
Ways to Participate:  

http://bit.ly/3ioqgUk
http://bit.ly/3ioqgUk
http://norannreconstruction.com/
http://norannreconstruction.com/


1. Add comments on the Interactive Map. 
2. Check the project website periodically for updates. 

 

Project Area:

 

http://norannreconstruction.com/elementor-1109/
http://norannreconstruction.com/
http://norannreconstruction.com/

